
 

 CHINO HIGH SCHOOL   

  DAILY BULLETIN 

Monday, September 25, 2017 
 

REGULAR BELL SCHEDULE 

                           PER 0  6:28 -  7:24     PER. 4  10:39 - 11:40 
                           PER.1  7:30 -  8:27      LUNCH 11:40 - 12:10 
                           PER.2  8:33 - 9:30       PER.5   12:16 - 1:13 

      PER.3  9:36 - 10:33      PER.6   1:19 -2:16 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow 

 
DAILY FACT 

  
    

SENIORS 

Mount SAC Adult Basic Education is offering a FREE Writing Workshop to help high school seniors 

prepare for the Common App/UC writing prompts on September 26-October 12.  Please see your 

counselor for more information!! 

 

There will be a grad fair on Wednesday, September 27th in the MPR from 5pm to 7pm. Please attend 

so that you may order your cap & gown. 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT SECTION 

 

Calling all Freshman! Tomorrow, Tuesday, September 26 you’re invited to a FREE event to stay cool 

with all your other freshmen friends and Link Crew leaders. Come enjoy the sun with outdoor water 

games and your favorite music! The time is 2:30 to 3:30pm on the grass field by the lunch tables. 

Student ID needed for entry.  

 

Chino Hills High School will be hosting the district college fair on Monday, October 2nd.  Universities 

and Colleges from all over the country will be in attendance.  Admission is free. 

 

A representative from Whittier College will be giving a presentation in the College & Career Center 

today, Monday, September 25th during 5th period.  See Renay Prescott in the College & Career Center 

to sign-up for the presentation. 

 

Anyone who signed up for credit recovery online will begin today, Monday, September 25, after school 

in room 43 at 2:30. Traditional credit recovery starts Tuesday, September 26, at 2:30.  Please check 

your district student email for room location or come to the counseling center for assistance. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

CLUB SECTION 
 
Get ready for our first ICC meeting this Thursday, September  28th!  All Club advisors please send your 

representatives. There will be a lot of information for this upcoming year! 

 

Spanish Club is going to a “all you can eat”  Dodger game on September 27th. Tickets are $40 Inquire 

in Rm. 36. First come, first serve. 

 

"See You at the Pole" is a nation-wide prayer event, where students meet around the flag pole to pray. 

Plan to join other students at Chino High and across the nation, to pray for your school and country. 

"See You at the Pole" is happening this Wednesday, September 27th before school at 7:00 am. 

Everyone is invited! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SPORTS SECTION 

 
Girls Varsity Volleyball beat West Covina High School 3-1 in their 1st league game! 

 

 
 


